From: planning@northyorkmoors.org.uk

Sent: 21 June 2021 12:40
To: Planning
Subject: Comments on NYM/2021/0442/FL - Case Officer Mrs H Saunders - Received from Ms

Sue Willmington at Red Barn Farm, Littlebeck Lane, Whitby, YO225HY

| hope notice has been taken of the Stable/Garage that appeared a few years ago is now a living space and
has a large terrace to the back of that building with a railing around it looking over the paddock.
| have not seen any permission for that building or the alterations?

Comments made by Ms Sue Willmington of Red Barn Farm, Littlebeck Lane, Whitby, YO225HY

Comment Type is Object with comments





